
 

 

 
 
 
  

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Mount Pleasant, Carlton)(Prohibition of 
Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (7249A)(REVISED) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
 
The double yellow lines are being introduced to remove parked vehicles from Mount Pleasant at its 
junction with Southdale Road. The main aim of the restrictions is to keep the road clear to allow the 
passage of larger vehicles, especially the refuse lorries. 
 
The additional double yellow lines, to the north of No.27, are to ensure that the refuse lorry can 
always turn round to reverse up the road. 
 


